MINUTES DISASTER PREPAREDNESS COMMITTEE January 24 - 2PM - Village Office

Meeting called to order at 2pm

Members of committee present: Meg Walton (chair), Tom Rademacher, March Dye Also present to answer questions: John Friend, Alacia Acton

Redundancy is an important factor in having a plan for a disaster.

Talked about creating four notebooks with all information (for clerk, deputy clerk, village president, and DPW).

Committee members are getting information together.

Will have a report soon.

Submitted by Meg Walton